
 

Rachel’s Vineyard: Healing the Pain of AborƟon,  
One Weekend at a Time 

There are many post-aborƟve women and men in our 
churches today who live in silent torment. They are 
slowly self-destrucƟng. They believe that if their friends 
knew what they had done they would be rejected and 
condemned. Yet, Jesus’ heart is moved and He has pity 
upon them as they suffer in pain and grief. If you or 
someone you know is suffering from an aborƟon      
decision, discover Jesus’ merciful heart which brings 
peace and comfort. Rachel’s Vineyard retreats are all 
about healing the pain of aborƟon one weekend at a 
Ɵme.  The next Kansas City retreat will take place on 
August 11-13, 2023. Please call (816) 679-4973 or email 
rvkcmo@gmail.com for confidenƟal informaƟon and to 
start the healing.   

 

Rachel’s Vineyard: Healing the Pain of AborƟon,  
One Weekend at a Time 

In Jesus’ ministry, He was oŌen an outcast to His own 
people.  For women and men who have experienced 
an aborƟon, they, too, oŌen feel like outcasts, isolated 
and alone. If you or someone you know is suffering 
from an aborƟon decision, Jesus understands your 
pain.   Allow Jesus to work a miracle in your heart.  
Rachel’s Vineyard retreats are all about healing the 
pain of  aborƟon one weekend at a Ɵme.  The next 
Kansas City retreat will be on August 11-13, 2023. 
Please call (816) 679-4973 or email rvkcmo@gmail.com 
for confidenƟal informaƟon and to start the healing. 

 

Rachel’s Vineyard: Healing the Pain of AborƟon,  
One Weekend at a Time 

For women and men who have experienced aborƟon, 
they oŌen feel as if a part of their very selves has died.  
But Jesus wants to touch these souls and raise them 
up to experience peace and joy.  If you or someone 
you know is suffering from an aborƟon decision, we 
can help.   Healing the pain of aborƟon one weekend 
at a Ɵme is Rachel’s Vineyard’s ministry.  The next Kan-
sas City retreat will be on August 11-13, 2023. Please 
call (816) 679-4973 or email rvkcmo@gmail.com for 
confidenƟal informaƟon and to start the healing. 

 

Rachel’s Vineyard: Healing the Pain of AborƟon,  
One Weekend at a Time 

For many women and men, the pain that follows an  
aborƟon is too much to handle. Instead of facing the 
aborƟon, many turn to drugs, alcohol, and sexual      
promiscuity, hoping to find a temporary numbness to 
the pain.  If you, or someone you know, is suffering 
from the pain of a past aborƟon, we can help.  Healing 
the pain of aborƟon one weekend at a Ɵme is Rachel’s 
Vineyard’s ministry.  The next  Kansas City retreat will 
take place on August 11-13, 2023.   Please call       
(816) 679-4973 or email rvkcmo@gmail.com for confi-
denƟal informaƟon and to start the healing. 


